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ISA 62:2 And the nations will see your righteousness, And all kings your
glory; And you will be called by a new name, Which the mouth of the Lord will
designate.

ISA 63:1 Who Is this who comes from Edom, with garments of glowing colors from
Bozrah, This one who is majestic in His apparel, marching in the greatness of
His strength? "It Is I who speak In righteousness, mighty to save."

ISA 64:5 Thou dost meet him who rejoices in doing righteousness, Who remembers
Thee In Thy ways. Behold, Thou vast angry, for we sinned, we continued In them
a long time; And shall we be saved?

JER 4:2 And you will swear, 'As the Lord lives,' In truth, in Justice, and in
righteousness; Then the nations will bless themselves in Him, And in Him they
will glory. "

JER 9:24 but let him who boasts boast of this, that he understands and knows
Me, that I am the Lord who exercises lovingkindness, justice, and
righteousness on earth; for I delight In these things, "declares the Lord.

JER 22:3 'Thus says the Lord, "Do justice and righteousness, and deliver the
one who has been robbed from the power of his oppressor. Also do not mistreat
or do violence to the stranger, the orphan, or the widow; and do not shed
innocent blood in this place.

JER 22:13 "Woe to him who builds his house without righteousness And his upper
rooms without justice, who uses his neighbor's services without pay And does
not give him his wages,

JER 22:15 "Do you become a king because you are competing in cedar? Did not
your father eat and drink, And do justice and righteousness? Then it was well
with him.

JER 23:5 "Behold, the days are coming," declares the Lord, "When I shall raise
up for David a righteous Branch; And He will reign as king and act wisely And
do justice and righteousness in the land.

JER 23:6 "In His days Judah will be saved, And Israel will dwell securely; And
this Is His name by which He will be called, 'The Lord our righteousness.'

JER 31:23 Thus says the Lord of hosts, the God of Israel, "Once again they
will speak this word in the land of Judah and in its cities, when I restore
their fortunes, 'The Lord bless you, 0 abode of righteousness, 0 holy hill!'

JER 33:15 'In those days and at that time I will cause a righteous Branch of
David to spring forth; and He shall execute justice and righteousness on the
earth.

JER 33:16 'In those days Judah shall be saved, and Jerusalem shall dwell In
safety; and this is the name by which she shall be called: the Lord is our
righteousness.'

JER 50:7 "All who came upon them have devoured them; And their adversaries
have said, 'We are not guilty, Inasmuch as they have sinned against the Lord
who is the habitation of righteousness, Even the Lord, the hope of their
fathers.'
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